
VILLAGE OF WILSON 

ON THE SHORES OF LAKE ONTARIO 

 

 
WATER AND SEWER CONNECTIONS POLICY 

 
• Homeowner’s contractor shall submit 2 sets of signed and sealed drawings to the 

building inspector in order to get a permit for tapping into our water and/or sewer 
system. When applying for the permit, the connection fees (or permit fees) of $1,000 
for water and $1,000 for sewer shall be paid to the Village. 

 

• After obtaining a permit, contractor shall coordinate with the DPW Superintendent a 
time for the work to be done and the Superintendent or the Deputy Superintendent will 
supervise the work. 

 

 

OR 
 

 
• If the homeowner or contractor does not wish to submit signed and sealed drawings 

and obtain a permit, they may hire the Village of Wilson to complete the work. That 
process will be as follows: 

o Pay the connection fee(s) at the Village Clerk’s office. 
o After the fees have been paid, the DPW Superintendent will visit the job site and 

prepare a detailed, written estimate to complete the work. Depending on the 
location of the home, water main and sewer main the work could be quick and 
inexpensive or more costly and extensive. Each case is different and will be 
evaluated independently. 
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